Title of Request:  $2,500 to support The Imagination Library
Background:   rEADING IS CRUCIAL TO A CHILDS SUCCESS!  sTUDENTS THAT ENTER KINDERGARTEN MUST TAKE THE BRIGANCE READINESS TEST.  LAST YEAR ONLY 32% OF OUR STUDENTS PASSED THAT TEST.  THIS PROGRAM MAILS ONE BOOK, ONCE A MONTH TO EVERY CHILD IN the COUNTY FROM BIRTH TO AGE 5.
PROPOSAL:   I AM PROPOSING THAT WE SUPPORT THE IMAGINATION LIBRARY WITH A $2,500 DONATION TO THE PROGRAM.
	Item
	Amount
	Funding Source
	Recurring/ Nonrecurring
	Measurable Expect 

	Support the Imagination Library
	$2,500

	Title I

	Yes, but might not be as much money next year.
	More students will be kindergarten ready.  


Staff Contact:

Kirby Smith
